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Baby Bounce & Rhyme

Sing-Along With Bounce
& Rhyme At Home

Join us every Tuesday
from 10.30 - 11.00am
at The Harris Library
in Preston Guild Hall. 

Sharing songs and
rhymes is a fun way
for babies and
toddlers to develop
their language skills!

If you have been missing
your weekly bounce and
rhyme session, you can
now watch and listen
along and take part from
home!

Scan to
watch



Reading Heroes: 
Summer Scheme

Calling all parents and
young bookworms – do
you have what it takes to
become a Reading Hero
and keep Lancashire
safe?

Join us at the Harris
Library for an exciting
adventure with the new
Reading Heroes Scheme!
Visit the Harris Library,
open Monday to
Saturday, 9:00am to
5:00pm, to collect your
Reading Heroes booklet.

In the booklet, you will
find instructions on how
to defeat the evil super
villain, The Spoiler.
Complete the puzzles to
catch The Spoiler and
earn your superhero
mask and medal!



We are open Monday to Saturday
from 9am till 5pm. Please note, we
close at 5pm but our IT services are
switched off at 4.40pm. Our IT
centre is open all day for drop-ins,
but if you would like to book ahead,
you can book at the Guild Hall IT
desk. You will be able to log on for
up to 2 hours from 9am onwards.

Our Library Services
We’re so much more than a place to
borrow books! Baby Bounce and Rhyme
for parents and children, support for
applications online for the NHS Healthy
Start scheme, school group sessions plus
much much more!

If you are unable to access our library
services at the Guild Hall, you can
borrow books via the BorrowBox app.
BorrowBox is the eBook and
audiobook library for Lancashire
libraries. You'll find a wide
assortment of books
available and you can
sign up in minutes. All
you need is your library
card number and pin.

Scan to sign
up to BorrowBox


